## TOTOWA PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION, INC.



## PICTURE RETAKES

On Monday, November 21<sup>st</sup>, at both Washington Park and Memorial School, Lifetouch will be back to take pictures of anyone that was absent on Picture Day and to take pictures of anyone who would like to have their picture retaken.

If you plan to have your picture retaken, you <u>must bring your</u> entire original package with you to school on retake day.

Retakes will not be taken unless your package is returned. If you were absent and wish to order a picture package please be sure to bring a completed pre-paid money order form and payment to the photographer on retake day. If you need a pre-paid money order form please ask for one at the school office.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us.

WPS- Debbie Peluso 862-596-0461, Regina Casini 973-330-1616 Memorial- JoAnn Balonze 201-913-9883